
                                                                                                                                         September 16, 2023 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing this letter on behalf of Logan Nelson. 

 

I have had the privilege of coaching Logan Nelson for two summer and two fall seasons. In this 

time, I have come to know him as both a player and a person. Logan’s dedication, diligence, and 

exuberance is exemplified in his actions on and off the field. As a third basemen, he shows 

promising fundamentals to carry him to the next level. He has quick hands, a strong arm, great 

range, a powerful bat, and impressive speed. As a person, he has been an absolute pleasure to 

work with. He is the first to show up and the last to leave. He works hard in the weight room. He 

is always quick to lend a helping hand to his coaches and his teammates. He eagerly receives 

directions from his coaches and responds, respectfully, with “yes, coach” or “yes, sir.” I believe 

these deeds and personal characteristics contribute to his success as a player. Respect for 

individuals carries over into his respect for the game. Logan puts in the necessary work that will 

help him in baseball and in life. 

 

 

If you have any questions or would like any more information about Logan.  Please do not 

hesitate to contact me at the below. 

 

Best Regards 

Greg Gonzales 

Heritage High School Assistant Baseball Coach 

 

Patriotjvbaseball@yahoo.com 

925-337-6913 
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